
VILLAGE OF MELROSE                                                         
Board of Review 

Board Room, Melrose Village Hall 112 N. Washington Street 
 

The Board of Review met on the 15th day of May, 2024 at 6:15pm, at 112 North 
Washington Street, Melrose WI 54642 in the Village Hall, for the purpose of calling the 
Board of Review into session during the 45-day period beginning on the 4th Monday of 
April, pursuant to Wis. Stat. § 70.47(1).  The Board of review was called to order by Clerk 
North and second by Trustee Mehaffie.  
 
Due to the fact the assessment roll is not completed at this time, the Board of Review 
will be adjourned until the 2nd day of October 2024 at 6pm.  Clerk North made a 
motion to adjourn with a second by Trustee Mehaffie. 

 
 

________________________                                                                        
Jamie North- Village Clerk  

 


